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Dear Miles  

After reading through your request I/we can agree with you on the following: 

1/ That the Federal Road “Vehicle Standards Act 2018” needs to be revisited, either to be      a   

amended or replaced. There should be a national standard that covers all vehicles that use our roads 

and highways. 

 

2/ Establish a National Vehicle Modification and Certification Program for in-service 

     registered passenger vehicles as recommended, to be implemented federally and in 

     parallel with ADRs; and 

 

3/ Ensure industry and community engagement are a key basis for the Vehicle Modification 

     Framework. 

 

 

We thank you for bringing these matters to our attention and we appreciate your concerns. trust 

our support plus others can make a difference.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Yvonne   
Yvonne Gentle  

National Secretary 

Rise Up Australia Party 

Phone: 0414 870 453 

Email: ygent@riseupaustraliaparty.com 
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